
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Abdul Bhanji
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection to planning permission
Date: 11 April 2022 22:19:51
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I am the owner of  London House, 172 Aldersgate street 

I strongly object the granting of this planning permission because it will be an inordinate
imposition on us the residents of London House 

Abdul Bhanji 




